From: Eileen willmott <

Sent: 27 March 2019 11:22
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC tree comments

Dear Tree Officers and Planners,

These are my comments on recent tree applications,

List 520

2019/1234/T 14 Dartmouth Park Road

No objection to the reduction of 5 of the silver birches or the felling of T2 and Té6.
They are competing for light and possibly nutrients.

Thank you,
Eileen Willmott



